
A 1
st

 degree Miscellany 

 

Are you a newly made mason? And like to 

see a unique version of the 1
st

 degree 

tracing board? 

Ever wondered why you stand in the North 

East Corner? 

  

It is open to masons, but especially to entered apprentices, fellow craft or master masons 

and has yet to see an explanation of the 1
st
 degree tracing board, or want to know about 

the North East corner or an explanation of your mode of preparation. 

Worshipful Brother Barry Griffin the Provincial Grand Registrar will be 

presenting in his unique style an explanation of the North East Corner, 

an explanation of the Preparation of the candidate, plus a walking 

version of the extended 1st Degree Tracing Board 

Then why not come along to the next regular 

meeting of Avon Lodge on the 8
th
 October starting at 

6:30pm at the Masonic Centre, Swan Lane, Evesham 

and all will be explained. 

The meeting to be held in the 1
st
 degree  

 

For Further information or to book your place at what will be a very special evening then 

contact the secretary or Director of Ceremonies by email 

mike@hadden.me.uk or paulemmersonuk@yahoo.co.uk 
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